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PROTECTION AND PERMANENCY MEMORANDUM, 21-12
TO: 

Service Region Administrators



Service Region Administrator Associates



Service Region Clinical Associates



Regional Program Specialists



Family Services Office Supervisors

FROM:  
Kelli Root, Acting Assistant Director



Division of Protection and Permanency

DATE:  
May 05, 2021
SUBJECT:  

Putative Father Registry Launch 
The purpose of this memorandum is to provide information regarding phase 2 of the Putative Father Search and Registry.  Phase 2 was launched on April 1, 2021.  Search requests can now be submitted online through Kentucky Online Gateway (KOG) accounts and putative fathers continue to be able to register online.  For search requests outside of Department for Community Based Services (DCBS) that require payment, the payment can now also be submitted online.  The Putative Father Search DCBS Worker User Guide can be found in the Related Resources Browser section of the SOP Online Manual.  
The user guide should be referenced for those who would like additional information, or you may contact Kristy Kidd at kristy.kidd@ky.gov.  Supervisors can make a request through KOG for DCBS staff who need access to the site. 

If you have any questions regarding this memorandum, please contact:

Veronica Sears, Adoption Branch Manager

veronicaj.sears@ky.gov 
(502) 564-2147, ext. 3284
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